
CONTACT US:

02 69532600
Park Ave, Leeton, NSW 2705
parkviewp.school@det.nsw.edu.au




What to bring 



Recess / Snack 
Water bottle

Hat
Jacket

 Spare clothing



ONLINE REGISTRATION

BEGINNINGS
Bright

https://forms.gle/GKvtT8rTBvE5xtsK8



Children will have the
opportunity to form
friendships, develop

independence, explore,
discover, play and learn.  



Programs are developed

using the Early Years
Learning Framework (EYLF)

reflecting the themes of
Belonging, Being and

Becoming.



Sessions are facilitated by
experienced Early

Childhood Educators. 



Bright Beginnings is a
play based Early

Childhood Program
designed specifically for
preschool aged children.     



We invite families with
children who will start

Kindergarten at
Parkview Public School

in 2024 to register in
this unique and valuable 

learning opportunity. 





Sessions are held on 

Monday, Tuesday,
Wednesday & Fridays

from 
9.15am - 11.45am



Bright Beginnings will

commence in Week 3 of 
Term 1, 2023 and continue

during school terms
throughout the year. 

Children must be enrolled to
attend sessions and are

restricted to two days per
week. Register early to secure

a place for 2023. 






